
 

 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR MEMBERSHIP IN ISACo 
 
ISACo knows that membership matters. We constantly strive to provide a meaningful return on your county’s 
investment in ISACo. Here are a few of the ways we have achieved this and moved the Association forward 
during the first half of 2021: 
 

• Protected county revenues by successfully preventing the county share of the Local Government 
Distributive Fund (LGDF) from being cut. 

 
• Championed the inclusion of an ISACo legislative agenda provision within the omnibus election bill to 

delay the deadline for reapportioning county board districts to foster the utilization of federal census 
data.  

 
• Partnered with NACo to advocate that the Illinois Congressional Delegation support the State and Local 

Fiscal and Recovery Funds to provide millions of dollars in revenues to Illinois counties recovering from 
the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
• Identified and tracked 872 bills of interest to counties, took public positions on 155 bills and 

participated in legislative hearings with both verbal and written testimony. 
 

• Provided county officials and staff with 25 informative News and Views e-newsletters since January. 
 

• Published two County Quarterly Newsletters. 
 

• Launched a new website that provides timely and relevant information and resources for your county, 
including a tracked bill feature designed and built specifically for use by ISACo member counties. This is 
a first-of-its-kind tool for Illinois counties. 

 
• Welcomed three new counties as ISACo members, expanding our membership to 29 counties. This 

represents a 163% growth above the 11 ISACo member counties in January 2019. More than 80% of 
Illinois’ population reside within ISACo member counties. 

 

ISACo looks forward to continued service in support of  
Illinois counties in 2021 and beyond.  



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

    
 
 

ISACo thanks our corporate partners for their generous 
sponsorship of our association!

 


